From: Josh Kubitza

To: "Phil Becker"

Cc: "Riley.Johnson@abbeyroadgroup.com"”; "Larry.Walker@abbeyroadgroup.com"
Subject: P-21-0103 BLA Questions

Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 9:43:07 AM

Good Morning Phil,

City of Puyallup has assigned me the P-21-0103 BLA and P-21-0102 preliminary site plan applications
for review.

The correct code citation for comment 1.a is PMC 19.02.100(2). Staff will not hold the project to
1:50 scale as long as the scale provided is reasonable and readable. The 1:30 scale provided in the
comparison drawing would suffice. As you noted, Mylar Sheets are not done anymore but the code
section hasn’t been updated. We do not expect/want Mylar Sheets.

If you have any additional questions please feel free to reach out to me directly.
Thank you and have a great day,

Josh Kubitza, AICP

City of Puyallup Planning Consultant

253-284-0270

jkubitza@ahbl.com
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